
Los Angeles Police Commission 100 West 1st Street, Room 134 Los Angeles, CA 90012 

Dear Members of the Los Angeles Police Commission, 

I am writing to express my deep concern regarding the troubling relationship between the Los 
Angeles Police Department (LAPD) and the Church of Scientology. The collusion between the 
LAPD, the City Attorney's Office, and Scientology is unethical, abusive, and disturbing at the 
very least. 

Through California Public Records Act (CPRA) requests, it has come to light that there is 
evidence of collusion between the LAPD and the Church of Scientology. These emails 
demonstrate a coordinated effort to target and suppress protesters who are bravely trying to bring 
awareness to the grave human rights abuses within Scientology, including slave labor, child 
abuse, and elder abuse.  The attached is only one email sample.  There are many more which also 
include lies from scientology about the protesters to influence the LAPD perception.  It is 
disgusting!! 

This collusion not only undermines the credibility and integrity of the LAPD, but it also raises 
serious questions about the city's commitment to protecting the First Amendment rights of its 
citizens. Why is the city seemingly intent on violating and denying a person's right to free speech 
and peaceful assembly? What is the City Government trying to hide by aligning itself with an 
organization that has been widely criticized for its abusive practices? 

It is imperative that the Los Angeles Police Commission conducts a thorough investigation into 
these allegations and takes appropriate action to ensure that the LAPD operates with 
transparency and accountability. The public has a right to know the extent of the LAPD's 
involvement with Scientology and to be assured that their rights will not be trampled upon to 
protect the interests of a powerful organization. 

I urge you to address this matter with the seriousness it deserves and to take swift and decisive 
action to restore public trust in the LAPD. The residents of Los Angeles deserve a police 
department that is free from undue influence and dedicated to upholding the principles of justice 
and equality. 

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

Chiara Zona 
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From: Los Angeles Citizen < >
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 4:49 PM
To: Police Commission
Subject: 02/11/25 BOPC

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe.  

Los Angeles Police Commission, 
 
 
Last week I logged in for the Police Commission Meeting via Zoom and as 
the meeting came on I immediately raised my hand at 9:29. Yet, for the 
second week in a row, I was not provided the ability to express my 
thoughts in public comment. I want the public and Police Commissioners 
to know that when the secretary says there are no more callers that I, 
and others have been waiting to speak. In the past, the Police 
Commission has stated that it would allow anyone who showed up to have 
an opportunity to speak during Item 2 Public comment. I again remind you 
that anyone who shows up in person, or via Zoom , should be given the 
opportunity to speak. That is only fair. Some people are not able to  
attend a meeting at 9:30 AM on a Tuesday or may have limitations due to 
health reasons. Let everyone be heard. It's the right thing to do! 
 
I listened to Chief Randolph read his script entitled "Chiefs Report". 
Who writes that script? It has been said that the Mayors Office has to 
approve the script and many believe that is the case. Words matter and 
to call that mass lawlessness that occurred a peaceful 'Immigration 
Protest" is an intentional distortion of the reality of what happened. 
The mass lawlessness event would better be described as an Anti-ICE 
Protest for Illegal Alien Invaders. Immigrants who are LEGAL do not have 
to protest and are greatly appreciated that they came to America THE 
RIGHT WAY! 
The report covered two days of mass lawlessness that included street 
takeovers, Freeway takeovers, false imprisonment of motorists trapped by 
protestors, vandalism, assault with projectiles, failure to disperse, etc.  
That is not a peaceful protest. Five police officers were reported injured. 
Less than lethal munitions were deployed. And how many arrests 
were made? Two? That speaks volumes. 
 
Who was the Incident Commander and who was preventing the LAPD from 
taking decisive action to restore order? What was the role of Mayor Bass 
in this LAPD acquiescence to mass lawlessness? In contradiction to the 
LAPD Police Chief and Commission remarks that praised the "calm and 
restraint of the officers" who "Just stood there and took it" it is clear 
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that acts that endanger the community, officers and city are mostly tolerated. Anyone who doubts this 
can review the video provided, not by 
mainstream media, but by citizen media that provided direct on the 
street coverage at great risk to themselves. 
 
Commissioner Calanche requested that Senior Lead Officers provide "Know 
your Rights" outreach sessions to the "immigrant community" via Zoom in 
"key" divisions. Calanche should realize that the community at large 
does not receive that type of service, monthly Zoom meetings, from 
Senior Lead Officers and many SLOs are not performing SLO duties because 
the department is so short on patrol officers. "Know your Rights' 
sessions can be provided by community groups. Calanche should resign 
from her position of Police Commissioner based on her clear 
misunderstanding of the LAPD and SLO functions. She has repeatedly 
demonstrated that she has little to no knowledge of the LAPD, its 
policies and operations. 
 
The question must be asked once again "Who is running the show at the 
LAPD" and what is the Policy on dealing with Mass Lawlessness events? 
Why was the lawless mob that took over streets on Cesar Chavez Ave east 
of Alameda Ave in the "Tunnel" not arrested or cited at the very least? 
Why was the mob released in pairs with a Verbal warning? In that 
situation the verbal warning is as good as the paper it was written on 
and perceived as weakness by those involved and the overall public. 
 
As an American citizen that supports the LAPD and rule of law I 
sincerely hope that President Trump and ICE Director Tom "Hero" Homan 
and his ICE agent heroes aka HOMAN'S HEROES are planning to defund any 
police agency which does not cooperate with Federal law and policies 
under the concept of subsidiarity and that ICE performs its duties in 
removing criminal aliens in Los Angeles who pose a threat to all of us. 
 
Remember Jamiel Shaw Jr murdered by a criminal illegal alien and the family he left behind. 
 
For Public Safety For All, 
Steve Reilly 
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From: Voices For LAPD < >
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 4:50 PM
To: Police Commission
Subject: BOPC public comment 2-11-25

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe.  

LAPD Police Commissioners, Mayor Bass, Chief McDonnell, LAPD and 
Citizens, 
 
 
Recently we witnessed an unruly Anti-ICE protest at LA City Hall that 
resulted in an outbreak of violence right on Spring St outside City Hall. The fistfight escalated into a 
brawl and then a 
stabbing of a teenager on a crowded street. Citizens witnessing the video of the 
incident were left wondering, 'Where are the Police"? Indeed, were there 
no police deployed at City Hall to monitor the crowd and ensure the rule 
of law and public safety? Who is responsible for the lack of LAPD 
monitoring the crowd? If the LAPD had been monitoring the crowd, 
officers could have prevented the escalation to violence that resulted 
in a stabbing and a young person being in critical condition as the 
result of a knife attack! A knife attack in the shadow of City Hall! 
Isn't that where Mayor Bass works? The City Council? Didn't anyone notice 
there was an unruly crowd of "demonstrators" at City Hall? Could you not 
anticipate that without police presence, there might be an escalation of 
criminal behavior and violence? Does anyone have any common sense at 
City Hall? 
 
There seems to be an epidemic of the public safety job not getting done 
and We, the People , demand answers as to why! It seems like this 
administration is just not interested in ensuring public safety and the 
rule of law but prefers to take political sides , politically virtue 
signal and be concerned with optics and perception management. Hopefully 
the young victim will recover from his knife attack. Sadly, those who 
witnessed such chaos and violence in the shadow of City Hall will not 
have their shaken confidence restored anytime soon. That is, unless the 
Bass administration starts allowing the LAPD to do its job and Take care 
of the business of law and order and public safety! Police presence 
keeps the peace! The lack of police presence or the police presence 
being told to 'stand down" results in chaos, destruction and violence. 
Let the LAPD do it's job! 
 
Sincerely for Public Safety, 
Voices for LAPD 


